Elsen, Niklki
M

From: Kuhfman, Lewis

Sent: Thursday, May 28, 2020 8:38 AM

To: Elsen, Nikki

Subject: Fwd: Rezoning Petition Withdrawal for 303 Rose St. - 20-0551
Nilki,

Shoua wrote back withdrawing his rezaning petition.

Thank you,
Lewis Kuhlman

Begin forwarded message:

From: Shoua Lee <iffsbt@yahoo.com>

Subject: Re: Rezoning Petition Withdrawal for 303 Rose St. - 20-0551
Date: May 27, 2020 at 6:02:36 PM CDT

To: "Kuhlman, Lewis" <kuhlmanl@cityoflacrosse.org>

Dear Lewis:

Since the property at 303 Rose Street was sold to some one else before | have the chance, so | would like to withdraw my
application for rezoning.

Again, thank you for your help.

Shoua Lee

333 South 7th Street #904-

La Crosse, Wi 54601

608-406-1273

itfsbt@yahoo.com

On Wednesday, May 27, 2020, 03:01:53 PM CDT, Ku himan, Lewis <kuhiman|@cityoflacrosse.org> wrote:

Shoua,

Since the property at 303 Rose St was sold to someone else, would you confirm that you would like to withdraw your
rezoning petition?

Thank you,
Lewis Kuhlman, Environmental Planner

City of La Crosse, 400 La Crosse St, La Crosse, W 56401 | p 608-789-7361




